
Hampden Council on Aging – July, 2021 

 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Deb Mahoney, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty,  Nancy Willoughby, Monique 
Downey, Cliff Bombard in person at Senior Center. 

In attendance: Sue Haskins and John Flynn and via Zoom. 

Absent: Dee Vermette and Ann Thomas - GSSSI 

Meeting starting at 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:10AM on July 13th. 

Meeting minutes for June, 2021 were read and approved. 

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved. This was the year-end report. 

The Memory Café meetings have been happening through Zoom sessions. It has reached its 5th year 
anniversary. 

The Senior Center on opened on July 6th with no restrictions and all programs have begun except for the 
pitch league and other large group events will start in the fall.  

Activities: There is an event planned for July 22nd and is to be held in the Senior Center parking lot. The 
Windjammer Band will be playing, and the cost is $15.00. The event will last from 4:00 to 6:00 PM. 

There is a shoe collection fundraiser that has been a great success as funds have been raised for the 
Building Expansion fund. $600.00 was raised. 

Nan is busy planning year-end activities. She is also planning on retiring at the end of the year. 

Outreach:  Door Dash has been delivering the brown bags to people who need them delivered. 

The Building Expansion project is currently with the Capital Planning Committee. 

Directors Reported was accepted. 

The passing of John Shay was a great loss to the Senior Center because he was the GSSSI representative 
to the COA board but also helped deliver people who needed rides to various places and Brown Bag. 

It was decided to not have an August meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40 AM. 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


